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Question:  
Page 359 has ‘Better boating initiatives commenced’—eight targeted. Could you provide us with a 
list of those initiatives which are to be commenced? You have listed a number in the presentation. I 
do not know whether it is any of those. 

Answer:  
The Better Boating initiatives that have commenced include: 

• Upgrade of the Rhyll boating facility;

• Upgrade of the Queenscliff boating facility;

• Upgrade of the Point Richards boating facility;

• Upgrade of the Hastings boating facility;

• Upgrade of the boating facilities at Mordialloc;

• Repairs to the Cowes Jetty;

• Installation of twelve casual berths at various locations; and

• The removal of fees for boat launching across Victoria.
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